- pNR9R;
W it ?ﬁ"lfu z\c Republic of the Philippines

Bepartnrent of Education
REGION IV-A CALABARZON

PPRD-RA-2024-565

14 August 2024

Regional Memorandum
No. 565, s. 2024

RESCHEDULING OF THE NATIONAL RESEARCH
MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE

To Schools Division Superintendents
Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

i. in reference o the hiemorandum issucd by ihe Giiice of ihe Undersecreiary
for Human Resource and Organizational Development and Administration,
this Office hereby disseminates the information rescheduling the National
Research Management Conference.

2. Other important details can be found in the attached memorandum.

3. Immediate and wida disgemination is earnestly degired
ATTY. ALBERT . ESCOBARTE, CESO II
@ Regional Direcior
07/ ROPS/ ROF:

Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114 local 470-471
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Email Address: regionda@deped.gov.ph
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Bepublic of the Pinlppines

Department of Education
PLANNING SERVICE

MEMORANDUM

FOR: All Regional Directors
All Schools Division Superintendents

Attention: Chiefs, Policy, Planning and Research - Division
Chiefs, School Governance and Operations Division

THROUGH: WILFREBS& ABRAL

Regional Director

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary
Human Resource and Organizational Development
and Administration
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FROM: MARY JANE l;n'-‘ELICIANO
Chief, Planning and Programming Division
('Q){ﬁt'01"in~Chz-1r,g){e. Office of the Director - Planning Servicey
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SUBJECT: RESCHEDULING OF THE NATIONAL RESEARCH
MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE

DATE: 05 August 2024

This is to inform all partcipants that the National Research Management Conference
2024, imitially scheduled for August 13-15, 2024, in loilo City. has been postponed
due to administrative and logistics concerns. The new schedule and specific venue
will be communicated through an advisory as soon as they are finalized.

For participants who have already booked travel arrangements, please be advised
that rebooking and/or cancellation fees for airfare. reimbursement of ferry tickets
including other means of transportation, and other penalties related to this activity,
if applicable, shall be charged against local funds subject to usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations.

For queries. clarifications and other concerns, kindly contact PS-PRDD through
email address: ps.prdadeped.gov.ph and/or telephone number (02) 8633-7257.

For vour information and guidance.

Thank you very much.
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Room A-205, 2™ Floor Alonzo Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 1602
Telefax No.: (02) 86§7-2744; Email: ps.cd@deped.gov.ph
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